
 Looking Ahead 
Minister’s Message, July 21, 2020 

 

Over the past two months our Church Council has been busy trying to 
figure out how to best re-open our church for in person worship and to 
open our building to our many groups and ministries. It has been a 
challenge for us as we learn all the regulations we must follow in order 
to keep everyone as safe as possible. Our re-opening plan has now 
been developed and it will be sent out to everyone in the coming days. It 
will also be made available on our website. We'll be following up with 
everyone to see if there are any questions. You can also direct your 
questions to the church office as well. At this point our goal is to have 
our first in person worship on Labour Day Sunday, September 6th at the 
usual time of 10am. 

I will be taking my summer vacation starting on Monday, August 3 and 
I'll return on Monday, August 31st. For each of those four Sundays that I 
am away, we have pre-recorded a service. The link will be on our 
Facebook page and our website, and the video will premiere on Sunday 
mornings at 10am. Since it is a recording you will be able to watch it any 
time after it premieres. We pray these services will be a blessing as you 
enjoy these beautiful days of summer. 

With thanks, 

Rev. James Murray 

 One more thing   

 

This Sunday, July 26, our service will include Holy Communion. You are invited to 
prepare your own elements for the communion. The bread can take any form, from 
toast to crackers to wafers. The cup can be filled with wine, juice, or even coffee! 
Jesus is happy to use your bread as we share this meal together. 

With thanks, 
Rev. James Murray 

 

   

 


